Professional Development Committee meeting report 11/14/23

The professional development committee met and discussed the changes suggested by
e-board to the charge and voted unanimously to approve it with all the suggested
changes.

In addition, flex course offerings for Spring and ideas for getting information to faculty
and classified about professional development scholarships available was discussed.

Professor Jessica Black agreed to be the professional development representative for
the Racial Climate Task force.



